
   
  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
The Christmas season well and truly got underway with the delivery of the tree this week; it is looking beautiful and 

smells wonderful- you are very welcome to come and have a look. The children will still continue to work hard over 
the next few weeks; we will be using the excitement and wonder of the Advent season to further improve the 

children’s Reading, Writing and Maths skills as well as all the Art, Science, DT and nativity preparations. The 
behaviour of the vast majority of our children this term has been exemplary so please continue to remind your child 

of our motto “Behave and Be Happy”. 
 Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 
Congratulations to Jack Conroy in Year 2 who won my Good Manners Award last week. Jack joined our school family in September 
and has settled in wonderfully well. All the staff and children agree that he shines his light brightly everywhere he goes by being 
polite and respectful at all times. Well one Jack; keep shining. 

 

Rock FM Mission Christmas 
From Monday next week, we will have the collection box available in the Porch for any donations to the Rock FM appeal. Please 
consider buying an extra present for a disadvantaged local child to make their Christmas morning special. Rock FM need new and 
unwrapped gifts suitable for children and young people aged 0-18 years. We totally appreciate that this time of year can be a real 
struggle and no one must feel under any pressure to donate. However, we will be a collecting point for those who wish to help out 
in this way. Thank you. 
 
 

Christmas Reminders 
 

 Christmas Lights Switch On at St Christopher’s at 6pm Monday 4th December  
 Pantomime Visit- Next Friday 8th December – whole school trip- (full school uniform to be worn) 
 Christmas Lunch Orders Please make sure all Christmas Lunch orders are returned to school with payment by Friday 8th 

December. Please note: If your child normally has a school lunch, they DO NOT need to return the form; they will 
automatically have a Christmas lunch. 

 Christmas Fair – Tuesday 12th December 3:30pm - 5:00pm 
The Christmas Fair is a PTA supported event and is an opportunity for you to come into school with your children and 
enjoy:  meeting Santa, Christmas Café, Face Painting, Nail Bar, Children’s Clothes Stall, Tombola, Book Stall, Fairy Doors 
Stall, Children’s Crafts, Personalised Baubles, Hand Made Bows, Hand Made Christmas Cards and more… 

 DONATIONS - We would be very grateful for donations for the TOMBOLA and the BOOK STALL  
Please send any tombola prizes / appropriate books in good condition (children & adult) into school from Thursday 7th 
December.  
We would also very much appreciate CAKE DONATIONS for the Christmas Café (please send in on the day of the Fair if 
possible). Thank you in advance! 
 
 

 

 
    Thank you for your support, 

 
                          C M Seagrave. 
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Our theme this half term is Compassion 
 

 

WINTER WONDERLAND  
taking place at Ewood Park on  

Thursday 7th December at 6.00pm. This event is 
being organised by Blackburn Rovers 

There are lots of things planned; marketplace, food 
stalls, Father Christmas, football players and manager, 

fireworks, choirs and much more. It’s open to 
everybody; families and friends -  free entry. 


